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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: September 28, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace Browser-Related Job Aid Available Now 
 
 
ITS created a job aid to assist GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace users who experience 
browser-related issues when using the marketplace to issue a requisition.  This job aid 
provides users instructions on how to resolve the most common browser-related issues 
without ITS intervention so that users experience minimal interruption when trying to 
issue a requisition from the GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.usg.edu%2Fgafirst-fin%2Fdocuments%2FResolving_Browser_Related_Issues_When_Using_GeorgiaFIRST_Marketplace_to_Issue_a_Requisition.pdf&data=02%7C01%7Casheley.faris%40USG.EDU%7Cfa90c115adb041e41c3b08d863d620f4%7C4711f877fb3a4f11aaab3c496800c23d%7C0%7C0%7C637369118925880676&sdata=zk%2B7xv2DKD82D6N1EWFquLU7kaBHs%2Fw57HpUpuWlNX8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

